This is an announcement for our customers in Bald Eagle
Village, Greenbrook and Parkway systems. It is that time
of year again and our lead and copper samples must be
obtained and turned in no later than June 15th 2018. We
are asking for the cooperation of our customers in
regards to obtaining these samples. On Monday June
11th and Tuesday June 12th we will be delivering bottles
with instructions to customers throughout the
developments for the required sampling. Please follow
the directions that are included in the package. The
sample must be taken first thing in the morning and left
outside the front door where the MUA can pick it up.
Again please follow the instructions and leave the sample
for pick up on Wednesday June 13th or Thursday June
14th. No Samples can be picked up after Thursday June
14th. If you do not wish to participate you must fill out
the required form and leave it for pick up as well, this is
required by the State. The State requires that these
samples be taken to ensure optimum water quality. If the
MUA does not provide the correct number of samples
then a violation will occur, we implore your assistance in
obtaining these samples for pick up. If you have any
question please do not hesitate to contact us at 973-506-
7330. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.



